
30th March 2023

Dear Parents / Carers

The SEND Department will be holding the next Parental Consultation Meetings as follows:

Yr7 - Monday 24th April 2023
Yr8 - Tuesday 25th April 2023
Yr9 - Wednesday 26th April 2023
Yr10 - Thursday 27th April 2023
Yr11 - Friday 28th April 2023
Yr12 & 13 - Tuesday 2nd May 2023

This is an opportunity to discuss your child’s special educational needs with a member of
the SEND Team.

The Parental Consultation Meetings will be hosted via EduLink, our communication portal
that most parents are familiar with. The Parents Evening Guide gives detailed instructions
on using Edulink for these meetings.

We will be sending out an email inviting you to book your appointment after the Easter
break.

In the meantime should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to
contact us.

Sincerely,

Mr T Taylor Miss S Dyer
Lead Practitioner: Inclusion Deputy Headteacher

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bgEKDQxEiqnrwYVxOqsTaNBsejojoDpz/view

